
Otago Regional Public 
Transport Plan 2025–2035

The Otago Regional Council (ORC) 
adopted its Regional Public Transport 
Plan 2025–2035 (RPTP) on 25 June 2025.  
The RPTP is a strategic document that 
guides the planning and delivery of public 
transport services and infrastructure in 
Otago. It sets out the vision, objectives, 
and policies for the region’s public 
transport system for the next 10 years. 
The plan also considers how ORC will 
manage recent government changes 
to the public transport operating 
environment.  

The plan will be available to read from 
22 July 2025 at orc.govt.nz/rptp. 
Hard copies will also be available for 
viewing at ORC offices. Please call ORC on 
0800 474 082 for more information.
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